
 

 

Dear Parent\Carer 
 

We would like to help you secure extra data from your broadband provider. In order to do so we 
need you to confirm that you meet the criteria below: 

 Your child is in years 3 to 11 

 You do not have access to a fixed broadband connection (the request may be unsuccessful 
if the account holder also has broadband) 

 You cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources 

 You have access to a mobile device that uses a participating network 

 Your child is facing disruption to their face-to-face education 
 
PRIVACY STATEMENT 
We also need you to confirm that you have read the following Privacy Statement which is also 
available by following this link: 

For the purposes of data protection, I need to let you know that the Department for 
Education (DfE) is running the Mobile Network Offer through schools and their trusts 
or local authorities. 
If the offer is taken up by an adult account holder, the school or social care team will 
share the account holder’s name and mobile phone details with the DfE, who will 
share these with the relevant mobile network operator. 
The mobile network operator will use that information to increase the data available 
for the account holder’s mobile device, as long as they qualify for the offer. 
The adult account holder’s personal data is only shared with their mobile network 
operator for the purposes of the offer. No names of children or other adults, other 
than adult account holder, are shared with the DfE or the mobile network operator. 
No personal information will be shared with the DfE if you do not want to take up the 
offer. 
If you want to know more about how your personal information will be used before 
you take up the offer, we can send that to you first. 
If you decide to take up the offer, you’ll get a text message from the Department for 
Education with more information about your data protection rights. 

 
In order to complete the application we need the information listed on the next page.  Providing 
this information signifies that you have read the Privacy Statement and your child meets the 
criteria. 
 

https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/increasing-mobile-data/privacy-notice


Please supply the following for the device that your child will need the extra data on to engage in 
remote learning effectively. 
 

 the account holder’s name 

 their mobile number (a number beginning with ‘07’) 

 their mobile network 

 whether it is pay monthly or pay as you go 
 
As soon as I receive this information I will put in the application. 
 
Take care and stay safe 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tristan Ashman 
Assistant Headteacher 


